
 
 
I am writing in favor of SB403. As a small business owner in the state of Maryland, I recognize that this 
bill would provide much needed financial relief. By offering online filing, the process would be more 
efficient and cost-effective for businesses and the state.  
Please accept my written testimony in support of SB403.  
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